Town of Encampment Budget Workshop May 20, 2014 7:00 p.m.

The Town of Encampment met in a workshop session at the Encampment Town Hall on Thursday May 20, 2014 at 7:20 p.m. with Mayor Greg Salisbury presiding. Council members present were Cindy Hamilton, Kim Loftice, Mary Martin and Steve Reichert. Town personnel present were Doreen Harvey, Clerk/Treasurer.

The purpose of the workshop was the discussion of the FY2015 Budget.

The General Fund, Water Department and Sewer Department preliminary budget documents were presented to the council. Discussion ensued about the goals for each section of the budget for the next fiscal year.

The workshop was adjourned at 8:42 p.m.

Doreen Harvey, CMC Clerk/Treasurer